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Media Release 
 
Two suspects have been identified in connection with the incident that occurred at the 
Jewish Resource Center on 8/22/23. After a thorough investigation, it was determined the 
male suspect is responsible for spray painting a homophobic slur as well as male 
genitalia. The female suspect spray painted her initials. The graffiti was located on the 
sidewalk of the Jewish Resource Center. 
 
Due to the victim in this case not wishing to prosecute, the case has been closed and no 
charges will be sought at this time. As an agency that strives for accountability and 
transparency, we have attached unedited images of the vandalism located at the JRC. No 
further statements will be issued in connection with this case. 
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